## Dear Area 59 DCM's

The Area 59 Archives committee would greatly appreciate your response to the following questions. We are living through an historic time for AA and we would like to preserve the experience for future generations.

How has COVID-19 affected groups/meetings in your District?

Have groups held virtual/hybrid meetings?

Have you had any COVID related issues in your District?

Have you had requests for guidance related to meetings?

How are you dealing with District meetings?

Any additional experiences, feedback, or information would be greatly appreciated.

Please email your response to <a href="mailto:archivist@area59aa.org">archivist@area59aa.org</a>
Thank you! The Area 59 Archives Committee